Letter Of Notification

To: All DISTRIBUTORS in the U.S.
Date: May 7, 2018

Recently, U.S. FOOD & DRUG ADMINISTRATION (“FDA”) Commissioner Scott Gottlieb
issued a statement about a Youth Tobacco Prevention Plan to stop youth use of and
access to e-cigarettes. '

Dr. Gottlieb stated: “We see the possibility for ENDS(electronic nicotine delivery
systems) products like e-cigarettes and other novel forms of nicotine-delivery to
provide a potentially less harmful alternative for currently addicted individual adult
smokers who still want to get access to satisfying levels of nicotine without many of
the harmful effects that come with the combustion of tobacco. But we’ve got to step
in to protect our kids.”

*NOW, THEREFORE, all distributors of SHENZHEN IVPS TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD.
(“SMOK”) in the U.S.must not sell our products to minors. We take on this issue with
urgency.If you illegally sell our products to minors, we may take the following
punitive measures:

a. Reduce the delivery of our products depending on the circumstance;
b. Impose a fine penalty in a particular cases;
c. We reserve the right to take further measures.

DATED: __May 7 , 2018




